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Students / Parent / Guardian  
 
 
Students you are already aware that we have been having reports of antisocial behaviour around 
the town, we are in the process of addressing the people already involved.   
 
As you will know Friday evening is the Christmas light switch on we would like this to go ahead 
without any issues and want everybody to enjoy this family event.  
 
There will be a number of Police officers and Pcso’s on duty during the evening. If anybody is 
caught causing any sort of antisocial behaviour around the town they will be dealt with robustly 
and taken home to parents.  
 
On a lighter note most of you will know us by now so please stop and say hello let’s all enjoy the 
evening.  
 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter  
 
Bridgnorth safer neighbourhood’s team  
 
Pc 20446 John Lightfoot 
Pcso 6593 Mandy Leek  
Pcso 6461 Helen Oakley 
Pcso 6593 Stephen Dunn-Brown 
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